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The Norton family are Texas transplants (except for Jonathan, who is a native Huntsvillian). 

God called them to Willowbrook in Fall 2010 and they love their Willowbrook family. 

Robert served as a Youth Pastor and Associate Pastor for over 30 years, and he is now a local missionary 

with National Network of Youth Ministries, serving as the North  Alabama Area Coordinator, and a coach 

with Sonlife Disciple-Making Ministry. NNYM seeks to help youth pastors by networking them together for 

spiritual encouragement, prayer, and sharing resources. Willowbrook’s own youth ministers at both campuses 

are vital members of area networks. We are blessed that Willowbrook supports Robert as a local missionary. 

Robert also serves at the Huntsville Campus by leading the Adult Singles Life Group and volunteering 

in the High School ministry. 

LaQuita has been an employee at Willowbrook since 2011, first serving as Mark Johnson’s assistant 

in Men’s Ministry and Adult Discipleship, and now as the Madison Campus Administrator. She assists Robert 

as a leader in the Adult Singles Life Group. She loves the opportunity to get to know people and serve 

at both campuses. 

Callie graduated UAH in 2019 in Graphic Design, and now she is the Graphic Designer on 

Willowbrook’s Marketing Team. She has also been able to use her artistic talents to paint the murals in the 

WB Kids hallway and create the women’s and children’s ministry logos. 

David began working at Willowbrook as one of the Student Ministry interns, and now he is the 

Associate Student Minister at the Madison Campus. David will graduate from UAH this coming May 

and hopes to attend seminary in the future. 

Jonathan is a 9th Grader at Grissom High School and he is active in the Student Ministry at the Huntsville 

Campus. He enjoys volunteering at both campuses at VBS and WB Kids Camps.
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ministries & missions

wbkids | 1st-5th
Families are invited to sign up for The Good Friday 

Experience - Home Edition. You will receive a box with 

tools to help you talk to your child about Jesus’ last week 

on earth. Box pick up will be April 1 anytime between 11-1. 

You must sign up to get a box! Deadline is March 25. 

WBKids will be doing a special service project on March 24 

from 6-7:30p. Registration is required. 

wbstudents | 6th-12th
MidWeek Hangs - Wednesdays, 6:15-8p! 

Sunday mornings - 9:15a and 10:45a

Graduating HS Seniors! Senior Recognition Sunday is 

coming up on May 2. Email Christy to get all the details.

MS and HS Summer Camp is coming up on July 12-16! 

Reserve your spot HERE as space is limited. You can also 

see all that we will be doing at Crossings. Don’t miss it!

Man Up Retreat is May 1 at the Vision Ministry in 

Huntsville.  We will focus on how we can become Disciples 

Making Disciples. Cost is $20, and includes breakfast and 

lunch.  Register HERE.

GridIron is June 20-21 at Von Braun Center. Register HERE. 

men

huntsville ministries         

We are growing! That means we need to open more rooms 

to make space for all the children who wish to safely 

participate in our activities each week. Please email 

Bethany Donham to get more information today!

wbpreschool | birth-k

April 23-24
Vision Ministry

Cost: $75
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madison ministries 

wb preschool | birth-k

women’s ministry 
Tuesday Morning Bible In-person study, 9:30- 11:30a.  

Wednesday evening in-person study, 6:30-8p. Childcare 

for Tuesday and Wednesday studies is available by 

emailing Andrea.

Wednesday evening Zoom study. Email Denise for details.

New study, Take Courage, will begin April 6 for Tuesday 

morning and April 7 for Wednesday evening.

wbstudents | 6th-12th
Sunday Hang is every week, 4:30-6:30p. 

Our COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT is March 27. We 

would like our parents and students to join us as we work 

with the House of Hope & Restoration Church to distribute 

food and neighborhood clean-up and prayer walk. 

ECHO RETREAT is April 23-34 for middle school students. 

REGISTER by April 18.

Man Up Retreat is May 1 at the Vision Ministry in 

Huntsville.  We will focus on how we can become Disciples 

Making Disciples. Cost is $20, and includes breakfast and 

lunch.  Register HERE.

GridIron is June 20-21 at Von Braun Center. Register HERE. 

men’s ministry 

Register your child each week prior to Sunday morning. 

We are still looking for qualified and caring teachers for 

Sunday mornings and evenings! For an investment of one 

hour/month, you will reap incredible blessings. Text “Serve” 

to 256-242-5151.

wb kids | 1st-5th
Register your child each week prior to Sunday morning. We 

are busy constructing the Concrete and Cranes VBS, June 

14-18 from 9am-noon. Please contact Tara for info about 

volunteering. To learn more about how you can become a 

part of our team, text “Serve” to 256-242-5151. Follow us on 

WB Kids Madison Facebook and Instagram. 
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missions | willowbrookmissions.com

CONNECT AT @WILLOWBROOKLIFE |  LEARN MORE AT WILLOWBROOK.ORG 

• Sharon Powers (East Asia)

• L & L - (Central Asia)

• Daniel & Elizabeth - (State-side)

• Mark & Mie - (Japan)

• A & C - (South Asia)

• J & J - (State-side)

• Mark & Dedria (International Students)

• Andy & Cindy - (Transitioning to Brazil) 

• Trent & Katie - (Central Asia)

PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES

join willowbrook life

Huntsville Pregnancy Resource Center has been doing 

ministry for 40 years! Here’s a little look at what they have 

done in just the month of February this year!

Pregnancy Tests: 278 

Ultrasounds: 204

PTC/Ultrasound Male Clients:  20 

Practical Parenting: 90

Fatherhood Class: 22 

Received Christ : 4 

Re-dedication to Christ: 6

Times the Gospel is Shared: 298 

Total Appts in Center: 617 (includes areas not listed) 

DECISIONS FOR LIFE - 13!

There are so many ways to help HPRC.  You can: 

1. Pray for HPRC! 

2. Pray for clients who are making life or death decisions 

3. Be a mentor to a struggling man or woman

4. Collect material donations.

5. Financially support your local pregnancy center

hprc

https://www.willowbrookmissions.com/updates/covid-19-how-you-can-help
https://www.instagram.com/willowbrooklife/
https://www.facebook.com/WillowbrookLife
http://willowbrook.org/

